Shimada

ELECTMRIC

Nov 2023

Dear Customers,

Ah

Notice of Year-end and New Year holidays

Dear Sir or Madam, We are pleased to hear of your continued prosperity.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued
patronage of our products.

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that our company will
be closed during the Year-end and New Year holidays as follows, Thank you

very much for your understanding.
Year-end holiday from Saturday, December 30, 2023
New Year’s Holiday until January 8, 2024 (Monday)

Office will close in the morning on Friday, December 29.
We will be open for business as usual from January 9t (Tuesday)

In order to conduct inventory before the year-end holiday, shipping will be
available until the morning of December 26 (Tuesday)

SHIMADA ELECTRIC CO., LTD.
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